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An Invitation from Pneuma Institute 
  

“Come & See” 
Virtual Event  

 
 

 
Are you curious about the ministry of spiritual 
direc�on? Or do you know someone who is? Here 
is a lively and friendly opportunity for listening and 
asking ques�ons about Pneuma Ins�tute’s 
Spiritual Direction and Leadership Program, a 2-
year cer�ficate program of educa�on, forma�on 
and personal supervision. On March 6, inquirers 
will have the opportunity via ZOOM to watch a few 
presenta�ons and interact with Pneuma Faculty 
and spiritual directors from previous cohorts.  
 
There is no cost for this event, but you need to provide your name and email address 
to receive the online link which will be sent to you on March 6.  
 

 
The next SDLP cohort will launch in August 2023, and the applica�on process has 
opened. For details about the Spiritual Direc�on and Leadership Program, its 
requirements, schedule and applica�on forms, please visit: 
htps://pneumains�tutesdl.org/sdlp/ 
 

 
Please feel free to share this “Come & See” invitation with others! 

March 6, 2023 
6:30 PM—8:00 PM 
(U.S.A. Eastern Time Zone) 

 
via ZOOM 

REGISTER NOW 
 

To register, send your name and the email address you wish to use to: 
programdevelopment@pneumains�tutesdl.org  
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